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Council Studies 
DAAC Question
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f HE by Mary Sheppard
A motion set forth by Lew Matheson concerning the 

selection of managers within the DAAC and a continued dis­
cussion on budget re-allocation powers highlighted a council 
meeting Sunday afternoon.

Lew Matheson moved that the 
DAAC, during the year 1958-59, be 
impowered to select a senior under­
graduate or post graduate as man­
ager in each particular sport. This 
manager shall choose an assistant 
manager returning the following 
year, and an assistant to the as­
sistant manager, returning the fol­
lowing two years. However, after a 
heated argument, the idea was 
thought impractical for Dalhousie 
and was defeated.

The issue of re-allocation of bud­
geted money was again discussed, 
along with another motion from 
the last council meeting, re the 
chit system. After some discussion 
George Travis moved that the mo­
tion set forth at the last meeting, 
stating that the power to re-allo- 
cate be given to the DAAC and 
the DGAC, with the permission of 
the Council's executive committee, 
be allowed to stand.

John Keyston read a report on 
the current Med problem, the touch- 
football question. It was moved 
that the report be adopted and 
that the Med Society be awarded 
the 100 points.

Carolyn Potter outlined the in­
tention of PROS to have as many 
foreign students as possible be in­
vited to homes in the city during 
the holidays. A Christmas banquet 
was also proposed for these stu­
dents, to be held in the men’s resi­
dence on December 21. Janet Sin­
clair and Art Fordham were ap­
pointed to help organize the ban­
quet.

Council President Murray Fraser 
stated that the WUSC Conference 
will be held at Dalhousie in early 
February.

Other motions were :

CANADA’S OLDEST COLLEGE NEWSPAPER

Vol. XC HALIFAX, NOVA SCOTIA, DECEMBER 4, 1957 —That Bob March and Manny 
Pittson look farther into the 
sibility of a campus-wide P.A. 
tern.

—That programs will be available 
for Dal hockey games at a cost of 
$125, provided $90 worth of adver­
tisement is guaranteed and the 
programs are sold for 5 cents each.

—That John Stewart’s resigna­
tion as chairman of the Munro Day 
committee be accepted.

—That John Stewart and George 
Travis will co-chair the committee.

No. 9
pos-
sys-Dr. Ray Milner Installed 

As King's Chancellor
To Crown Queen 
At Dental Ball 
Friday Night

- The Dental Society's gala event 
of the season, the Dent Ball, is to 
be held this Friday, December 6, 
at the Lord Nelson Hotel. Dancing 
will be from 9 until 1 to the music 
of Don Warner and his Orchestra.

A highlight of the evening will 
be the crowning of the Queen of 
the Dental Society.

The Chaperones will be Dr. and 
Mrs. G. M. Dewis, and Dr. and Mrs. 
J. P. McGuigan.

Tickets, at $4.00 a couple, may be 
obtained from the President of the 
Dental Society, Fred Bullock, or 
from any Dental student.

On Thursday, November 28, Dr. H. Ray Milner was 
installed as Chancellor of the University of King’s College, at 
a convocation held in All Saints Cathedral.i
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f Insurance Rep. 

Meets With NFCUS 
Committee

Dr. Milner, an Edmonton indus­
trialist, is a native of Sackville, 
N.B. He graduated from King’s in 
1909 and from the Dalhousie Law 
School in 1911. He went west to 
Alberta and was admitted to the 
bar in 1912, and became a King's 
Council ni 1921. Dr. Milner is on 
the executive of many Canadian 
companies and is chairman of the 
Edmonton Advisory Board of the 
Salvation Army.

After being installed by the Most 
Reverend R. H. Waterman, Bishop 
of the Anglican Diocese of Nova 
Scotia, the new chancellor perform­
ed his first official act when he 
conferred an Honorary Doctorate 
of Civil Law on Rear Admiral 
R. E. S. Bidwell, and Bachelor of 
Divinity Degrees on two Anglican 
clergymen.

Thursday evening the institution 
of the Halliburton Dinner was re­
vived in honor of the new chancel­
lor. The dinner, held in the dining 
hall of King’s and attended by 
many prominent figures in the 
Halifax area, was highlighted by 
the four traditional toasts of the 
Haliburton Club; the College, Dal­
housie, the Haliburton Society, and 
the Guests.

Library Hours■i
For the convenience of students 

who wish to make use of Library 
facilities on Sunday afternoons, the 
reading rooms of the Studley Cam­
pus Libraries (MacDonald Memor­
ial, Law) will be open until the 
end of the Christmas Examina­
tions, between 2:00 p.m. and 5:00 
p.m. commencing December 1. They 
will also remain open until 5:00 
p.m. on Saturdays.

-, * Last Tuesday, Mr. Frank Howell, 
Canadian Premier Life Insurance 
representative in this district, met 
with members of a committee, who 
volunteered to assist in the NFCUS 
Life Insurance Campaign.

Mr. Howell outlined the plan in 
detail and arrangements were made 
for visits to the English 1 classes 
to distribute folders describing the 
plan. During the next week, the 
committee will attempt to distri­
bute the folders to everyone, either 
by visitation of classes or by meet­
ings of the students in each faculty. 
In addition, folders will be placed 
in the canteen.

After examining this folder, any 
student who requires additional in­
formation should contact any of the 
following: Pat Walsh, Dave Mann, 
Doug Smith, George Murray, Henry 
Roper, Lew Matheson, Lou Smith, 
Innis Christie, George Caines, or 
Elizabeth Dustan, or they may tele­
phone Mr. Howell at 2-6514.
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Hall Christmas Party 
Slated For Dec. 10

A
On Monday, Dec. 10, the annual 

Christmas party will be held in 
the reception room at Shirreff Hall.

Each year the students at the 
Hall take time off from their studies 
to enjoy a short period of singing 
Christmas carols. A choir is now 
practicing some special pieces of 
music for this year’s gathering.

Refreshments in the form of 
fruit cake and Christmas cookies 
will be served.

Activities Decrease 
As Exams Near

l

The decrease in social activities 
on the campus and the increase in 
the number of students using the 
libraries are good indications that 
exams are near.

Christmas Examinations begin on 
Friday, December 13, and end on 
December 20 in the Faculty of Arts 
and Science. Law begins slightly 
earlier and therefore finishes ear­
lier. Meds and Dents completed 
their papers last week.

Most students will not receive the 
results of their exams until they 
return to the campus after Christ­
mas.
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f QThe dinner was presided over by 
Mr. James How, president of the 
Haliburton Club, the oldest society 
at King’s.

Barb Ferguson 
Pine Hill Queen m»t V Ïl ... :

1 vil
illAt a recent meeting of the stu­

dents of Pine Hill Residence, Bar­
bara Ferguson was chosen as Pine 
Hill candidate for Campus Queen.

Barbara is a fourth year Arts 
student from Pictou, Nova Scotia. 
For the past three years, she has 
been active in student activities. 
This year she is President of Delta 
Gamma, Vice-President of the Arts 
and Science Society and Vice-Presi­
dent of the Shirreff Hall House 
Committee. She is also a member 
of the Publicity Committee.

Barb will be crowned at the Pine 
Hill Formal after Christmas.
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Elects Executive5 m
The first meeting of the Canada 

First Party was held on November 
28. The main item on the agenda 
was the election of officers.

Manny Paterson was elected 
Leader. Acting with him are Mal­
colm MacLeod, Deputy - Leader; 
George Mainer, Secretary-Treasur­
er; and Ed Harding, Publicity.

This year, the Canada First Party 
will work in close connection with 
the CFP in the Law School. Plans
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Dave Bogart Danny Jacobson, Lydia Gallay, Harry Pollett, Pat Armstrong, Joanne Dlachuk litty ™
son, Marven Brook, Dave Moon, Marty Farnsworth, Wayne Smith, Wally Turnbull, Grace Hogg, Joan Millar, Frances B'“ 'n and Irutê sheCn.
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are being made to approach other 
Maritime universities with hopes of
spreading the movement through­
out the Maritimes.
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